
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO: Sponsors of the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs 

 

FROM: John Frassinelli, Chief  

 Bureau of Health/Nutrition, Family Services and Adult Education    

 

DATE: April 4, 2014 

 

SUBJECT: Operational Memorandum #21-14 
Annual Notification and Publication Requirements for the Community Eligibility 

Provision (CEP) 

 

Attached is a memorandum issued by the U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) providing 

guidance on the annual notification and publication process under the Community Eligibility 

Provision (CEP).  The memo includes timelines for notification and data collection and 

publication requirements.  The CSDE is exempting LEAs from the requirement to submit 

school level data.   

 

The data required by the Connecticut State Department of Education (CSDE) will be available 

on or before April 15, 2014, on our new CEP Web page.  Questions may be directed to Allison 

Calhoun-White at 860-807-2008 or allison.calhoun-white@ct.gov. 
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Important:  This is a numbered Operational Memorandum that contains important program information.  Please read carefully 

and retain in a binder for your future reference.  Operational Memoranda are posted on the Child Nutrition Web site at 

http://www.sde.ct.gov/sde/cwp/view.asp?a=2626&q=320676 
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